
St. John’s Presbyterian Church 

28 Second Street East 

Cornwall, ON  K6H 1Y3 
 

February 11th, 2024                             Transfiguration Sunday 

 

God’s People Are Gathered 
Prelude 

Call to Worship (on screen) 

Prayer of Approach 

Hymn # 290 Immortal, invisible, God Only Wise 

Prayer of Confession (on screen) 

Assurance of Pardon 

Hymn # 763 To show by touch and word 

Time with the Young and Young at Heart 
 

God’s Word Is Proclaimed 
Prayer of Illumination 

Old Testament:  II Kings 2: 1-12 

Responsive Reading: Psalm 55: 1-6 

New Testament: II Corinthians 4: 3-6 

Hymn   Mine Eyes Have Seen The Glory 

New Testament: Mark 9: 2-9 

Sermon:  To Catch Light In A Bottle 
 

God’s People Respond 
The Offering 

Prayers of the People & Lord’s Prayer (debts / debtors) 

Hymn # 376  Lord, The Light of Your Love Is Shining 

Benediction 

Postlude 

 

Minister:   The Rev. Robert L. Adams 

Guest Musician:  Minna Cornelisse 

Scripture Reader(s): Dan Plant 

Techs:   Roy Choi, Brian Markell, Alex Plant, Dan Plant 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Coming up at St. John’s: 

Sunday @ 1:30 p.m.    Intergenerational Pickleball 
Feb. 13 @ 5:30 p.m.    Shrove Tuesday Supper 
Feb. 14 @ 7:00 p.m.    Ash Wednesday Service 
Feb. 15 @ 7:00 p.m.    Worship and Music  
Sunday @ 10:00 a.m.    Worship 
 
 

Sunday School 
The Sunday School lesson this Sunday is titled ‘The Transfiguration”, 
referencing Mark 9: 2-9, and will be taught by Trish Brown & Laura 
McFadzen. 
 

Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper 
February 13th at 5:30 p.m. Registration in the MacLellan Room Sundays after 
church or call the church office at 613-932-8693. Limited seating, so get 
your spot soon! 
 
Ash Wednesday Service 
We will be hosting a special ecumenical service for Ash Wednesday 
conducted jointly with the congregation of Knox-St. Paul’s United Church.  
The service will be held this Thursday at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The Can Man 

We continue to collect aluminum cans to help contribute to the life 
and ministry of our congregation.  Please remember to bring your 
cans in and place them in the cloak room.  Thank you for your 
support. 
 

Annual Meeting 
Reminder that the Annual Meeting will be on March 3rd. Mark your 
calendars! 
 
Fundscrip Volunteers 
We are looking for two devoted parishioners to take over the Fundscrip 
programme.  This has been a successful progamme over the years, 
averaging over $2000/yr in profits that go towards church expenses.  Please 
contact Connie or Gail if you’re interested in providing this beneficial service 
to St. John’s. 


